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Walkerton, IN

The Petroleum Institute* is pleased to announce that it has changed its name to the Petroleum

Connection.  The new name is designed to better convey the organization’s ability to bring

together leaders in various sectors of the oil & gas industry.

A division of Studium Conferences, The Petroleum Connection offers unique events in the

dynamic and important oil and gas industry.  Limited in size and scope, we bring together

industry and various leaders that provide a combination of broad perspective and targeted focus

on the issues at hand.  Located at top resorts, the Petroleum Connection conferences provide

excellent hospitality in an atmosphere conducive to frank engaging discussions and easy

networking. 

Upcoming Petroleum Connection conferences include:

The Oilfield Housing Solutions Conference (www.petroleumhousing.com) at the Westin La

Cantera Resort in San Antonio on May 9 & 10, 2013

The Clean Fracking Communication & Technology Conference

(www.petroleumconnection.com/cleanfracking) at the Park Hyatt in Beaver Creek, Colorado on

August 6 & 7, 2013

The 2nd Annual Frac Sand Supply & Logistics Conference (www.sandconference.com) at the JW

Marriott Hill Country Resort in San Antonio on September 5 & 6, 2013

Visit www.petroleumconnection.com for further information or contact:

Peter Cook

(888) 906-9898

*Neither Studium Conferences nor the Petroleum Institute are or were in any way affiliated with
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the American Petroleum Institute.   A side benefit of this name change is to eliminate any

potential confusion between the two organizations.

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/149215024
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